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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 July 23, 2024 | 1:30 p.m. 

Colusa Industrial Properties, 100 Sunrise Blvd., Colusa, CA 95932 
 
 

 
The meeting of the Colusa Groundwater Authority Board of Directors scheduled for 
Tuesday, July 23, 2024, has been cancelled.   
 
The next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 27, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 ________________________________________ 
Carol Thomas-Keefer, Program Manager 
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